
Safeguarding- 'Place2be' website 

Parentmail sent 20th October 2021 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Please find a link below to the 'Place2be' website. This offers parents advice on a wide range 

of issues that can impact on the mental health of children and young people. There is 

guidance included on 43 different issues that can impact on mental health and provides 

parents with advice on how to best support children at these difficult times. 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 

If you require any further support with any aspect of your child's well-being, please 

email safeguarding@hillcrest.bham.sch.uk. 

Thank you 

Mr Connor-Hemming 

Deputy Headteacher 
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